E-safety Parents’
Information Evening

Learn what children are currently using and how
to protect them from online risks and dangers
with PC Crump.

PC Crump regularly works with our young
people in school around e-safety during PSHE
sessions.

Wednesday 20th June 2018
Main School Hall
6.30pm - 7.30pm
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